City of Midway City Council Regular Meeting Monday, March 1, 2021, 5:30 p.m.

The regular meeting of the Midway City Council was called to order via teleconference by Mayor Grayson Vandegrift and the following Council Members were present: Kaye Nita Gallagher, Sara Hicks, Logan Nance, Mary Raglin, Steve Simoff and Stacy Thurman. Also present were Attorney Sharon Gold, City Clerk Cindy Foster, Asst. Police Chief Rob Young, the Midway Messenger and the Woodford Sun. Guests Michael Michalisin from the Woodford County EDA and David Brown from HMB attended.

Approval of Minutes

Approval of February 1, 2021 Regular Meeting Minutes – Motion made by Council Member Thurman; Seconded by Council Member Nance; All in favor; Motion carried 6-0.

Approval of February 11, 2021 Special Meeting Minutes – Motion made by Council Member Hicks; Seconded by Council Member Raglin; All in favor; Motion carried 6-0.

Approval of January 15, 2021 Regular Meeting Minutes – Motion made by Council Member Simoff; Seconded by Council Member Nance; All in favor; Motion carried 6-0

New Business

Guest speaker David Brown from HMB Professionals Engineers, Inc. presented layout options and information for a trail along East Stephens from the Homeplace to existing sidewalks. The Council discussed different location options and safety measures.

Old Business

Mayor Vandegrift discussed Midway Station POA land. Michael Michalisin from Woodford County EDA Board presented information regarding current developments at Midway Station. There will be a formal presentation on March 15th.

Motion by Council Member Hicks and seconded by Council Member Nance to adjourn. (6:26 p.m.) All in favor; Motion carried 6-0.

Grayson Vandegrift, Mayor

Cynthia Foster, City Clerk/Treasurer